
J.K. Budhiraja <pd.budhiraja@icmai.in>

With reference to your letter no. ICAI/PD/UPSHCL/2014-15 dated 
15/12/2014

UP Handloom Corporation Limited 
<uphandloomcorporationlimited@gmail.com>

Mon, Dec 22, 2014 at 3:13 
PM

To: pd.budhiraja@icmai.in

To
The Secretary to Professional Development Committee and Director
(Professional Development)

SUBJECT: - With reference to your letter no. ICAI/PD/UPSHCL/2014-15
dated 15/12/2014
Dear Sir,

        With reference to the above, we would like to inform you that we
fully agree with your request to include Cost Accountants in the
eligibility conditions of the said tender notice to enable your

members to submit the EOIs against aforesaid tender for Internal Audit
and Showroom Verification & Analysis of various showrooms of U.P.
State Handloom Corporation Limited. It will be an honour for us to

invite CWA professionals for the internal audit of U.P State Handloom
Corporation Limited.

We are therefore, attaching another corrigendum in order to invite for
the EOIs of CWAs for the concerned audit purposes.

Kindly find the attachment in this regard.

Thanking You.

The Managing Director
(For U.P. State Handloom Corporation Limited)
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